
 

Kay Schaefer 

I’m a retired fifth grade teacher. I began studying Lewis and Clark while teaching 

American history.  I found out from Dan and Mary Lee Sturdevant that there was 

a local chapter of the LCTHF and began attending events. I fell in love with the 

history during the Lewis and Clark Bicentennial Celebration from 2003 to 2006. I 

enjoyed interacting with the Corps of Discovery and took in as many local events 

as I could. I’m still a follower of the trail. I never tire of the story.  
Kay Schaefer 


